
Blessing Bags
Winter 2016

Have you ever come across a homeless person as you were driving 
and wanted to help, but weren’t sure how? You don’t want to 
ignore them, but you also don’t want to give money that might be 
misused. Blessing Bags are the answer!

We will be collecting the items below to be placed in gallon-sized 
ziplock bags. Each bag will contain a variety of these items, as well 
as a tract explaing the Gospel, information about St. Andrew’s 
and GiG and a phone list of agencies that provide services for the 
homeless. As funds allow, additional items may be included that 
would be of use on the streets.

As these items are donated, Blessing Bags will be packed and 
placed on the Missions Desk in the Narthex. Feel free to grab a 
few and keep them in your car to hand to those in need during the 
winter and spring.

Individually packaged wet wipes
		  (like WetOnes)

Individual packs of tissues

Peanut butter crackers/assorted 
crackers/granola bars

Small, easy-open fruits/applesauce

Small fruit juice boxes/pouches
		  (not KoolAid)

Small Vienna Sausages

Packages of gum/mints

Stamps

Pens

Travel-size deoderant

Travel-size hand lotions

Bus tokens
	 (Little Rock Transit)

Lip balm

Collection bins will be located in the Narthex on 
January 24 & 31 and February 7 &14.

Blessing Bags will be available to pick up in the Narthex 
beginning February 21.

Contact Ginger Ritchie for more information
thegingerritchie@comcast.net; 501.920.2041

All items must be NEW


